
 

 

On Oct 9, 2018, at 4:02 PM, maggie bove-lamonica <maggierose_bl@hotmail.com> wrote: 

I support the city sponsoring 4 weeks of Free Parking at downtown silver post meters beginning 
November 27th through December 25th.  It’s a wonderful gesture the city can make toward supporting 
its residents and business community. 
 
Maggie Bove-LaMonica 
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